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The SSTUWA Log of Claims 2023 (TAFE) has been developed following an extensive and cyclical consultation process and 
is used to negotiate the 2023 General Agreement. 

Can't see the materials below? Log into the website to view the members-only information on this page. 

Member updates

Click through the titles below for more information.

17 June 2024

The SSTUWA is still waiting on a second offer. Support for the work ban across the five colleges has been fantastic. The 
bans remain in place.

TAFE Committee has issued the following clarification on the directives (listed in full below).

For non-teaching weeks, the ban applies to all meetings, unless the lecturer determines the activity is true 
professional development that will assist their teaching practice or industry knowledge.

The filling out of unit assessment evidence summary sheets, for each student, for each unit undertaken by the 
student, is included in the bans.

A large number of people have joined the union. Thank you to all members who have been involved in recruiting non 
members.

The directives are:

1.  Ban on entering results

Marking of assessments is to continue but results should not be entered into any platform.
Hard copies of results to be handed to managers.

https://www.sstuwa.org.au/login


2.  Ban on attending meetings

Members can only attend meetings concerning critical incidents or student welfare issues.

3.  Ban on answering internal college emails

Members can only answer emails concerning critical incidents or student welfare issues.

Please refer to your SSTUWA representative for further information.

7 June 2024

Directives to SSTUWA TAFE members in relation to the 2023 General Agreement negotiations

Executive has endorsed recommendations from the TAFE Committee to issue directives for industrial action, to commence 
from 8am 10 June 2024 to support your Log of Claims. The SSTUWA will continue to negotiate with the employers on 
salaries and conditions. It is now six months since the expiry of the current Agreement. An agreement in principle has not 
been reached, with only one offer being made to date. The bans agreed to are listed below:

1.       Ban on entering results

Marking of assessments is to continue but results should not be entered into any platform.
Hard copies of results to be handed to managers.

2.       Ban on attending meetings

Members can only attend meetings concerning critical incidents or student welfare issues.

3.       Ban on answering internal college emails

Members can only answer emails concerning critical incidents or student welfare issues.

Please refer to your SSTUWA representative for further information.

EBA negotiation updates

Negotiations have commenced on the General Agreement 2023 (TAFE). Fortnightly updates are sent to members via 
eNews and are also available here.

View eNews>>

https://www.sstuwa.org.au/campaigns-home/General-Agreement-2023-Schools/sstuwa-submission-public-sector-wages-policy-review
https://www.sstuwa.org.au/news-home-1/enews
https://www.sstuwa.org.au/news-home-1/enews


Log of Claims

The SSTUWA Log of Claims 2023 (TAFE) has been developed following an extensive and cyclical consultation process and 
is used to negotiate the 2023 General Agreement.

View the Log of Claims 2023 (TAFE)>>

Public Sector Wages Policy review 2023

In addition to face-to-face consultation, the SSTUWA has made a written submission to the 2023 Public Sector Wages 
Policy review. View it here.
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